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Spring 2024

Welcome to the Valentine’s
Day edition! Our brothers are
excited to kick of this
semester’s rush season! Stay
tuned to see all the fun events
we have planned.

IN THIS MONTH'S ISSUE

Spring 2024 Rush Updates

Words from our COO-S

What Brothers Have Been Up To

Alumni Updates

Upcoming Events this Month
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New Semecter meane new Sigmas

THROWBACK TO THE 80'S

The Grind Never Stops ...

Lukas started out as a sigma
education chair and is now
preparing to lead our 8 new
Sigmas through their pledging

process as this semester’s Chief

Operating Officer of Sigmas
(COO0-S).

“l am excited to see this year’s
pledge class get off to a great
start! There’s a lot of things we
can do together to help make
SOU even better. ”
-Lukas Mongold



February Recap So Far...




ALUMNI UPDATE 0O

Over the past month, | have been
updating our alumni database so that
our alumni can stay up to date with all

things SOU. Through this process, | had
the opportunity to connect with tons of
amazing people, many of which have
held leadership roles within SOU in the
past, so | encourage all of our brothers
to reach out and connect with one
another!
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Upcoming Events

Sigma Welcome Social
( Friday, Feb 16th)

Painting Night
( Sunday, Feb 18th)

Deadline to Drop a Spring Course
( Thursday, Feb 26th)

(Q) vesou

souatvt@gmail.com

Make sure to come out to some of
the fun events we have planned this
month and spend some time with
your brothers! As always, if you have
any event suggestions or ideas
please reach out to our CPO, Amber
Dubey.

Also, get excited for Sigma updates
this Spring as our new class of
Sigmas move through their pledging
process! This will be touched on
more in March’s Newsletter.




